SDMC Minutes
12/17/20
Members Present:
Dawn Thompson, Heather Gaines, Eva Loeb, Myra Bowyer, Ericka Williams, Anne Warner, Tanya Perez, Alex King, Mrs. Joseph, Cory Thomsen
General updates: Mrs. Thompson reviewed current enrollment numbers indicating 393 students participating in person.  This is about 32 students up from last grading cycle.  She reviewed changes made to the teaching structure in first and third grade.  This was due to the increased number of students returning:  first grade moved to a concurrent model and third grade adjusted due to one teacher being out on leave. 
Mrs. Thompson discussed the HB3 goals for the SIP and explained to parents and staff that the goals still needed be approve goals.  Mrs. Thompson shared that the intent of the goals was to improve literacy and math in the early grades.
SIP Goals:  The SDMC briefly reviewed the SIP goals as stated on the agenda.  There were no questions or input around the goals. 
SDMC has questions around a few topics and discussed the mental state of students and the level of engagement that the campus was seeing from virtual students.  At the next meeting, we will discuss the possibility of a speaker or additional ways we can continue to support student’s social emotional health

Meeting was adjourned by Mrs. Thompson



